
 

 

 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES IN SUPPORT OF DRINKING 

WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS (SFY23-62) 
 
The Town of Weston (the "Town") requests for Statements of Qualifications from qualified 
engineering firms licensed in the State of Connecticut to provide engineering services for the 
proposed improvements to complete a Preliminary Engineering Report and future design of 
selected water system improvements to a portion of the Town of Weston’s Drinking Water 
System known as the “Booster Treatment Station”.  The construction phase of this project will 
be funded in part by the State of Connecticut, Department of Public Health, Drinking Water State 
Revolving Fund. Neither the State of Connecticut nor any of its departments, agencies, or 
employees is or will be a party to this request for qualifications.  
 
The Booster Treatment Station serves numerous Weston public schools and town buildings with 
a maximum demand of 20,000 gallons per day.  The existing pump station, tanks, controls, piping, 
and treatment systems are between 40 and 50 years old and are well past their useful life.  The 
Town proposed a new water station which will safely and efficiently operate current demands as 
well as meet potential increased demands of no greater than 49,000 gallons per day.  System 
improvements shall include a include a new building, atmospheric storage tanks, VFD boosters, 
well controls, alarms, and treatment equipment for chlorination, phosphates, and PFAS 
remediation.  The new facility and improvements will be located on town-owned land in the 
vicinity of the existing station.  Supplemental information pertaining to this request may be found 
on the Town’s website: https://www.westonct.gov/government/rfp-s 
 
Please submit one electronic copy of your submittal to Larry Roberts, Director of Public Works, 
at lroberts@westonct.gov by 11:00 A.M. on September 28, 2023.  The submittal shall 
prominently display, "Qualifications for Engineering Services in Support of Drinking Water System 
Improvements”.  The Town of Weston is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer.   
 


